La Crosse Central H.S. Booster Club, Inc.

**Parents - Please consider becoming a Booster Club Member!!!

The La Crosse Central Booster Club is a parent organization that promotes school spirit and raises money to support ALL student activities at Central, including giving out student scholarships. The Booster Club is in need of additional parental involvement to help continue the various activities of the Booster Club. Ideally, we would like to have at least 1 parent representative for each sport and activity group at Central. Please consider becoming an active member of our Booster Club.

Our meetings are the 2nd Monday of each month during the school year from 6:30-7:30pm in the office conference room. However, if joining the Booster Club isn't for you, please consider making a financial contribution using the form below. You may

President: Jan Crandall	Booster Club Officers: Vice President: Open
Secretary: Open	Treasurer: Jan Crandall
School Store: Trista Treglowne Cans Manager: Todd Holtz	
**Drop your membership form off in the School Store or mail to: Central H.S. Booster Club 1801 Losey Blvd. La Crosse, WI 54601	
Name:	
Name:Address:Phone:	
Address:	